
 

 

 

 

 

Thank You  

for Celebrating  

Falun Dafa Day 

 

 

May 13, 2020 

 

I am pleased to extend greetings to the members and supporters of the Falun Dafa 

Association of Canada on the occasion of its 28th anniversary.  

 

When facing challenges such as the global COVID-19 pandemic, we need to be 

anchored to faith, hope and optimism. It is imperative to maintain a positive 

outlook. While these are unprecedented times, I know that by working together, we 

will emerge stronger. 

 

I am deeply encouraged and inspired by the Association’s efforts to promote 

harmony, tolerance and compassion in communities around the world. Now more 

than ever, our society needs solidarity, spirituality and togetherness. May we 

continue to reach out virtually to our family, friends and neighbours to maintain 

our emotional and spiritual connection.  

 

Our city has a long and proud tradition of supporting organizations that enhance 

our strength, nourish our spirit and inspire goodwill. We are truly blessed to have 

citizens in Vaughan that are committed to making a meaningful and lasting impact 

on the lives of others.  

 

Please accept my best wishes as you mark this momentous occasion. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.  

Mayor  


